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Monday June 5th, between the hours of 4:00pm and midnight, the Narrowsburg Water
Department will be shutting down water to 8-113 Main St, 11 DeMauro Ln, and 198-256 Bridge
St for the installation of a new water line serving a building on Main St.

The road from the intersection of Main St and 5th St to 93 Main St will be closed to traffic.

If you have any questions, please call us at 845-252-7376

https://www.townoftusten.org/watersewer/page/narrowsburg-water-district-shut

